Good Christmas news for animals

I was delighted to see the government wants to improve the lot of young pets
by tightening controls on breeding and selling kittens and puppies.

The government wishes to ensure that all dog breeders are licensed and only
sell animals they have bred themselves. They need to keep young dogs and cats
with their mothers for at least eight weeks before sale. They plan a better
clampdown on smuggling animals, and on breeding pets with genetic problems.
The law will be strengthened to offer more protection to the animals.

Like many of my constituents I want to see pets treated well, and to ensure
they are bred and sold by decent local businesses that care about them. I
have lobbied for higher standards and voted to end the use of tamed wild
animals in the circus.
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